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Press Release                                     February 1, 2018  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact:  Pat Goss, Executive Director  
Phone: 608-256-6891 
 
[Madison, Wisconsin]: Pat Goss, Executive Director of the Wisconsin 
Transportation Builders Association, released the following statement in reaction to 
a legislative proposal to put the I-94 East-West corridor project back on track. 
 
“We greatly appreciate the leadership and efforts of Senator Alberta Darling and 
Representatives Sanfelippo and Kooyenga for introducing legislation that makes this 
vital corridor a priority.  The East-West road was constructed in the 1960s and is 
approaching the end of its useful life.  
 
“On behalf of WTBA and it is members, we look forward to supporting this 
legislation as it begins to go through the legislative process.” 
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